STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS23705

This proposal will modify the Electric Utility law to require that the sale of property, as approved
by the Commission will better serve the public utility's customers and is in the public's interest.

It also allows that an electric public utility or electrical corporation may sell property serving only
a single customer, provided that such a sale does not increase costs to other rate-paying customers.
Such sales of property must be approved by the Idaho Public Utilities Commission when the
appropriate provisions of law are met.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation has no fiscal impact on state or local revenues.

Contact:
Senator Steve Vick

(208) 332-1345
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